Karen Galbo

From: Amy [atinker13@gmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, May 19, 2018 8:58 PM

To: clerk@waterfordct.org; Karen Galbo

Cc: peterdharris1@yahoo.com; kpeterson@waterfordct.org; ravena@avenakepplelaw.com
Subject: Welsco special meeting may 17 2018

Would you please file this as official written cancellation of the Welsco special meeting at
Waterford Town Hall on May 17, 2018 scheduled for 8 pm. Chair Harris cancelled the special
meeting as the Public Hearing held at 6:30 ran later than planned.

Thank you -
Amy Tinker

Welsco
Secretary

" Though she may be but little, she is fierce"
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